
 

GO GREEN! 
MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO BRING THEIR OWN MUG TO THE MEETING 

 
A G E N D A  

BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN MOBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
Saanich Municipal Hall, Committee Room No. 2  

Thursday, November 17, 2016 from 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
 
 
 

1. ADOPTION OF MINUTES   
 October 6, 2016 (attachment) 
 October 20, 2016 (attachment) 

 
 

2. CHAIR’S REMARKS 
 
 
3. CRD UPDATE (K. Berniaz, CRD Regional Planning) 

 
 
4. BC BIKE GRANT ENDORSEMENT (S. Holroyd, Engineering Planner / Designer) 

 McKenzie Sidewalk and Cycling Facility (Cedar Hill Road to Shelbourne Street) 
(attachment) 

 
 

5. ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION PLAN (T. McKay, Senior Transportation Technologist) 
 PowerPoint Presentation  

 
 

6. LONG RANGE PLANNING 
 Verbal report / update from Councillor Derman 
  
 

7. DOUGLAS CORRIDOR (standing item)   
  

 
8. BIKETORIA (standing item) 

 
 
 

 
 

 * Adjournment * 
* * Next Meeting: January 19, 2017* * 

Please email Tania.Douglas@saanich.ca or call at 475-1775 ext. 3505 if you are not able to attend. 


